
 

USA PATRIOT ACT 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT 

PROCEDURES FOR OPENING A 
NEW ACCOUNT 

To help the government fight the funding of terrorism and money laundering 
activities, Federal Law requires all financial institutions to obtain, verify and 

record information that on personal accounts identifies each person who opens 
an account. In addition, on Legal Entity accounts, we will require identification on 
beneficial owners and one individual that has significant managerial responsibility 

for the Legal Entity. 

What this means for you: When you open an account we will ask for your name, 
address, date of birth, identification number (social security number or employer 

identification number), non US tax payer identification number and other 
information that will allow us to identify you. We will also ask to see your driver’s 

license or other identifying documents. 

A corporation, partnership, trust or other legal entity may need to provide other 
information, such as its principal place of business, local office, employer 

identification number, certified articles of incorporation, government-issued 
business license, a partnership agreement or a trust agreement. 

What happens if the information requested is not provided or the identity can’t be 
verified? You may not be able to open an account or carry out transactions. If the 

account is already opened, we may have to close it 

We proudly support all efforts to protect and maintain the security of our 
customers and our community. 


